
From: Alison Kniha <Alison.Kniha@waternsw.com.au>Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 8:50:35 PMTo: Nuray DuranCc:Subject: WaterNSW Response to Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification Request - Prestons Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7155 MOD 2) - Liverpool LGAGood MorningThank you for your email notification of a Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification Request - Prestons Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7155 MOD 2) - Liverpool LGA. The subject site is not located within close proximity to any WaterNSW land or infrastructure, and therefore we have no specific comments or requirements regarding this proposal.RegardsAlison KnihaCatchment Protection Planning ManagerPlease note my new address and ‘phone number:Level 14, 169 Macquarie St PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124T: 02 9865 2505M: 0407 088 372alison.kniha@waternsw.com.auwww.waternsw.com.auThe information contained in this electronic mail message is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you’re hereby notified that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.
From: Nuray Duran [mailto:Nuray.Duran@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2017 2:39 PM
To: Environmental Assessments
Subject: Notice of Section 96(1A) Modification Request - Prestons Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7155 MOD 2) - Liverpool LGAGood afternoonPlease find attached the notice of Section 96(1A) modification request for  Prestons Warehouse and Distribution Centre (SSD 7155 MOD 2).The proposed modification requests and associated documents are available on the Department’s website at:http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=8592The Department invites you to make a submission on the modification application, including advice on recommended conditions, by Wednesday 26 July 2017.For further enquiries, please contact Chloe Dunlop on (02) 8289 6667 or via email at Chloe.Dunlop@planning.nsw.gov.auRegardsNuray Duran DA Coordinator | Industry, Key Sites & Priority ProjectsDepartment of Planning & Environment320 Pitt Street |  GPO Box 39  |  Sydney NSW 2001T  02 9274 6162  E nuray.duran@planning.nsw.gov.au
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